
  July 6, 2004 

Web Announcement 25 
Claims Denied Due to Edit Codes 0201 and 0202 

Medicaid Providers who submit claims on a CMS-1500 form and who have been 
receiving pends due to Edit Code 0201 (Duplicate Payment Request – different 
provider, same dates of service) and Edit Code 0202 (Duplicate of History File Record 
– different provider, same date of service) are requested to take no action at this time.   

 
First Health Services is resubmitting claims with 
Edit Codes 0201 and 0202 with updated criteria that 
will cause these and future duplicate claims 
submitted to deny. 
 


